
The G.G. Bailey Scholarship Commission encourages any student, who has a minimum GPA of 2.0; who has worked diligently and to the best of their abilities; who has been involved in church, school and community activities; or had a job, to apply for this scholarship.  These scholarships are to acknowledge high school seniors and continuing education students in the following areas:



Academic Achievement


Church/Community Service



Work Experience



Extra Curricular Activities



Citizenship




Leadership

 Guidelines
1.
G.G. Bailey Memorial Scholarship (Limited to one annually; rollover if not awarded)

For Graduating High School Senior

Minimum Grade Point Average (GPA) 2.5

Planning to attend college/ vocational school next year

2.   
Bishop William LaRue Dillard Continuing Education Scholarship


For Continuing College Student

Minimum GPA:  2.0

Must have completed a minimum of 48 units (If in Jr. College units must be transferable)

3.
Academic Enrichment
For high school or continuing education student based on both academic record and demonstrated financial need

2.0 GPA

G.G. Bailey Memorial Scholarship and Academic Enrichment Application: 
· Completed application with required statement 
· Required transcript - Applicant must submit a current official transcript 
· Required – At least one letter of recommendation is required - from a school counselor, dean, principal or teacher, a community leader (i.e. church personnel, coaches, employer)
· Deadline to apply:  Wednesday, May 17, 2023
Bishop Wm. LaRue Dillard Continuing Education Scholarship:

· Letter of application - briefly highlight your college experience, work history, church and community involvement, share why you need and/or should receive this continuing education scholarship
· Current official transcript
· Letter of recommendation – optional
· Deadline to apply:  Wednesday, May 17, 2023
SELECTION
· As part of the application process, you will be asked to interview with the G.G. Bailey Scholarship Commission.
· Scholarships will be awarded at our annual Graduates’ Recognition Day Worship Service, Sunday, June 11, 2023, at Second Baptist Church.  Recipients and their families will be invited to program service.
· Any questions may be directed to Kathy Jackson, at 626-676-0465 or email sbcscholarshipcommission@gmail.com.
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